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Dear students, parents, Kookums and Mooshums, 

 

Congratulations! 
  

Thank you to all who brought in a pot of stew or chili for the first ever Conklin Cook Off Challenge. It was a 

huge success. We had seven community members bring in pots of chili and six people entered their favourite 

stew. So yummy! 

 

Congratulations to the following for their winning entries: 

 

Best Chili – Roxanne Powder  Best Stew – Brenda Quintal 

Runner Up Chili – Joanne Clarke  Runner Up Stew – Lynn Richards 

Honourable Mention – Latasha Adby 
 

It should be mentioned that in the chili category that there was a three way tie and that we had to break the tie 

using bannock! It was also encouraging to see a youth competing against the adults. Way to go Latasha! 

 

A big THANK YOU to Cenovus for providing the volunteers and financial support. 

 

Finally – READ, READ, READ! Please keep reading to your children. Like cooking, it’s a 

skill that will last a lifetime! 

 

Consequences 

 
As I said in an earlier newsletter, we are halfway through the school year. By now, the students should have a 

clear understanding of the school’s expectations of Safety, Fairness, Teamwork, Participation and then Have 

Fun! I’m reluctant to suspend students because they would miss out on their learning. However, if a student 

intentionally causes harm or bullies constantly another student, I will have no choice but to suspend (in 

school or out of school) the student. Everyone has the right to a safe learning environment. 

 

Also, it is expected that students listen to their teachers and supervisors and comply with reasonable requests. I 

will phone parents if any student is not working together as part of our school team. Your support on this will be 

helpful. 

 

Any questions or you want to chat over a cup of coffee or tea, please stop by the school and say hi!                                                      
 

Mahsi! 

 

Mr. Carson, Principal 

 

Important Dates:  
 

Wednesday February 10 to Friday February 12 – No School – Teachers Conference 

Monday February 15 – No School – Family Day 

Tuesday February 23 – Parent and School Vision and Mission Setting Meeting – 5pm start 

NEW - Wednesday March 23 – Parent Teacher Interview (Student Lead Conferences) TBA 
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